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Let Your Light Shine! 
 

We have lots of fun learning planned this half term. 
Our value this half term is compassion we will look at our 

value in collective worship and in sessions in class. 
 

Please remember as the weather returns to provide warm 
coats, wellies, hats and gloves when needed. Continue to use 
Tapestry by adding photos and videos so we can share these 

in class.  
 

We will continue to have weekly outdoor learning sessions on 
Tuesday’s, these will take place in all weathers. 

 

This half term’s learning: 
Our focus for this first half term will be ‘Superhero's & 

celebrations. We will be focusing on celebrations around the 
world and real-life and fictional superhero's. 

Literacy/Phonics 
This half term we will continue learning our sounds using 

the Read write Inc. phonics programme. We will look at sev-
eral books, where we focus on building vocabulary further. 
We will use our knowledge to write CVC words and cap-

tions.  

 

Math's 
Our math's learning will build on the children’s knowledge 
already learnt, and look at different shapes, the numbers 
four and five, and how we can make these numbers in a 

range of ways.  
 Physical Development                             

We will be continuing our PE lesson with Miss Cameron, 
focusing on real PE and building our physical skills. We will 
continue to have daily dough disco and fine motor activities.  

Please return PE kits to school.  
     

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will make diva lamps, remembrance poppy's and look at 
Jackson Pollock artwork for bonfire night. We will make our 
own superhero’s, before working on our nativity performance 

and everything Christmassy! 

Understanding the World 
Our learning will focus on festivals of light, real-life hero’s 
and space. We will look at safety linked to fireworks and 

light an dark.  
Personal, social and emotional development 

We will continue our Jigsaw learning, celebrating difference, 
and how to deal with problems.  
Communication and Language 

There will be lots to talk about this half term. With links to 
festivals ,children’s experiences, and talking about shared 

experiences. We will continue to build our talking and listen-
ing sills through stories and story mapping. 

   


